
From: Howard Weiss [weiss@fhhlaw.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2010 1:39 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: Peter Tannenwald; jkyle@kingforward.com 
Subject: Stations WBMG-LP, Moody, AL (Facility ID No. 16828) and KRPG-LP, Des Moines, 
IA (Facility ID No. 31926) 
Hossein, 
 
On behalf of Tiger Eye Broadcasting Corp., we advise that the licensee wishes to 
revert from Class A status to LPTV status, pursuant to Section 73.6001(d) of the 
rules. The licensee respectfully  requests that this status change be made 
effective immediately.  Should you wish us to file formal notification with the 
Commission, please advise and we will do so. 
 
The licensee further requests that you expedite action on the pending 
applications for renewal of license for the stations, BRTTA-20050111AAP and 
BRTTA-20051220AJD, respectively, pending since 2005.  Should you have any 
questions, please contact Peter or me. 
 
Thanks for your help. 
 
Howard Weiss 
 
Howard M. Weiss, Esquire | Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, PLC 
1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100 | Arlington, VA 22209 
Tel: 703.812.0414 | Fax: 703.812.0486 
weiss@fhhlaw.com | www.fhhlaw.com | www.commlawblog.com  
 


